From; nicol socho [

Sent: 01 July 2021 15:38
To: Kate Henry
Subject: Jiffy Warehouse

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Kate,
Very glad to talk just now.

I have excellent video footage of traffic at 10am today, including an accident between a bus and two cars right
outside the warehouse site, next to Lyndale Avenue bus stop and busy pavement. These videos capture the
complex multi-directional traffic, congestion and dangerous driving, which must be seen to be believed. | withess
near-accidents on a daily basis including traffic cutting in front of TFL buses and near-collisions with pedestrians.
Too many people and vehicles pour into this micro-area at the junction of the A41/Finchley Rd, at the edge of a
major residential/conservation area, it can’t cope with more.

Much representation was made to Camden regarding this micro-area adjacent to Briardale Gardens (traffic chief
Louise McBride was involved); Camden investigated, introduced limited traffic controls at Briardale Gardens in 2018
and there will be records. Many school children use this pavement taking TFL buses. School buses to Haberdashers,
North London Collegiate also collect and deliver at this stretch.

I look forward to getting your DropBox details.

When you receive the videos | would so appreciate if you could indicate that you have received them (| am not
confident with modern technology and will worry you haven't).

Best Wishes,

Nicole Sochor



